


If you are interested in the secondary school Regional Remote-Only Program option for your child(ren)
for the 2024-2025 school year, please confirm your interest by 3:00 pm on Friday, March 8 using the link
below:


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=l2387EigHk-bn4mDin1aKg64VtGmj6xJnJdejbRj9XxUQlA1V0hWSEhNWENLSjJNSEZRU1pMTUpONy4u

